
 

 
 

 
From: Herbic Clinton <HERBICC@pcsb.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 10:50 AM 
To: Robinson Michelle; Russo Dennis; Borland,Beverly; Berry, Deborah; Burns, Tim L; DeGregorio, Elisa 
N; Lomas, Meghan R; Carey,Deanna; Interrante,Richard; Carrillo,Lisa 
Subject: COPS Grant 
  
Pinellas County Schools is very interested in applying for funds under the FY 2018 COPS Office 
STOP School Violence: School Violence Prevention Program (SVPP).  Upon finding out the school 
district was not an eligible applicant, we reached out to the Pinellas County Sheriff’s Office and 
asked that they submit an application on our behalf.   Although willing to submit, the Sheriff’s 
Office recently discovered they are not eligible and were informed by the COPS Office the 
application would need to be submitted by Pinellas County.   We are requesting Pinellas County 
submit this application with Pinellas County Schools as a sub-recipient. 
  
The proceeds of the grant will be used to purchase technology to improve the communication 
and, most notably, the speed of communication between a school and local law enforcement 
agencies in the event of an active assailant situation.  
  
Clint Herbic 
Associate Superintendent 
Operational Services 
Pinellas County Schools 
 


